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To: Dykstra, Stephen
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]Official Plan/Zoning Bylaw for 25 Kings Cross Road C04E05.032.

From: Teresa Deygoo < >  
Sent: 2021/05/16 1:53 PM 
To: Dykstra, Stephen <Stephen.Dykstra@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Official Plan/Zoning Bylaw for 25 Kings Cross Road C04E05.032. 
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do 
not trust or are not expecting. 

 
These are my comments regarding the potential construction of a 17 storey building, a 22 Storey Building, a 6 
Storey Building and 2 - Four Storey Building - 5 HUGE APARTMENT BUILDINGS!  Does the City of 
Brampton really care about Bramptonians?  
 
THIS IS WAY TOO MUCH APARTMENTS AROUND KNIGHTSBRIDGE, KINGSCROSS AND 
KENSINGTON ROADS!  
 
1.  Too many Apartments in a small area;  Are you building so many apartments to create a Ghetto?   
  
2.  Too many people in too many buildings would create an area that would be  CONGESTED with people and 
Traffic. 
 
3.  Will it be a rental or condo?  If Condo, then owners may have a vested interest in maintaining the 
buildings.  However, I would like to know why the City of Brampton is so keen on storing a lot of people in 
this one area of Brampton - It will be saturated and congested with people, with traffic, with crowds and it will 
be unsafe! 
 
I am beginning to think that their desire is to keep certain people in certain areas away from the affluent people 
in affluent areas!  DON'T PUT UP SO MANY - THAT 22 STOREY ALONE IS TOO MUCH.  YOU ARE 
BLOCKING PEOPLES' VIEW, BLOCKING PEOPLE FROM SEEING THE STARS AT NIGHT.  I 
DISAGREE WITH SO SO MANY BUILDINGS IN THE AREA... MAKE IT MORE COMMERCIAL FOR 
SMALL OWNERS.  It should not be ALL about money;  Think of the people.  Crimes would certainly increase 
in the area. 


